
 

Ballard Middle School 

Daily Announcements 
Friday, May 24th – Day A/3 

 
Any 6th or 7th grader interested in cheerleading for next year, please sign up by Mrs. Wesselmann’s 
room. (131) 
 
Yearbooks will be available to pick up on Tuesday before school in the auditorium.  There are extras 
available to purchase for $30 each.  
 
Any 6th, 7th, or 8th graders interested in volleyball next year, you will have an informational meeting on 
Friday during your break times.  The meeting will be in Mrs. Zobel-Moody’s room (102) 
 
Anyone interested in running cross country in the fall, please attend an organizational meeting 
next Thursday, May 30th during your lunch break in room 110. 
 
A Middle School dance has been scheduled for Thursday, May 30th, from 7:00pm – 9:30pm.  
Admission is $5.00.  The dance will be at the High School.  This dance is for current Ballard 6th, 7th, & 
8th graders only. 
 
The lost and found table is getting full.  Please stop by and take what is yours!! 
 
 
 
Today:     
No scheduled activities  
 


